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INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT BRANCH 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR MI.AMI, FLORID.A 

May 8, 1950 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
P.O. Box .1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

As you know, you are the only honorary member of the 
Airports Advisory Committee and it is indeed an honor to 
us to have you as such. 

The Airports Advisory Committee will meet in Miami at 
the Everglades Hotel from June 4th to 9th, and as 
subjects of vital importance to the air lines will be 
discussed at this meeting it is earnestly requested 
that you attend. 

You and Mrs. carter are therefore cordially invited to 
be our guests at this meeting, and may we at that time 
show some slight appreciation to the wonderful host we 
had while visiting J:t'ort Worth. 

Very truly yours, 


